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We will be taking part in the big pedal on
Thursday 26th April. We would like this to
also include family members. If
anyone has an exercise bike with a working pedometer
 please let me know as I would like to borrow it for use in school on 
this day. Otherwise we will be cycling laps of the field so that 
everyone has the chance to help reach our target of a mile cycled 
per person.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog and  Summer Term dates letter. Please see our website for photos in the 
Gallery or Class pages as they are regularly updated. As always, please do not hesitate to contact 
us by email, in person or telephone if  you have any suggestions for ways in which we can make 
school even better!
 Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Friday 19th April 2018

MUGA Update
We are still waiting to hear from Councillor Bridgett regarding the date when our promised 
£60,000 Section 106 money will be with us and we will be able to start this exciting project. if 
you are able to join me in contacting him via facebook, email or letter for further details it would 
be greatly appreciated.

We have joined the Premier League Primary Stars Programme and our application for new 
football equipment has been successful. We hope to have our new equipment by September.

Thanks to the Earnest Cook Trust we have been granted £2000 to further develop our Forest 
Schools provision so I am glad to say that this initiative will continue next year.

Class 2 and 3 are going to work with Belford First School and Seahouses Primary School on a 
Big Sing Project. Further details to follow.


